CY2023 National Commodore’s
Three Star Award for
Diversity and Inclusion
Recipient

| am honored to inform you that your application for the NACO Three Star Award for
Excellence in Diversity has been reviewed and accepted.

On behalf of our National Commodore, Gus Formato, all members of our National
Diversity and Inclusion Directorate, and myself, | would like to extend our sincerest
congratulations to you, Division 070-11 and the following Flotillas; 070-11-01, 070-11-06,
070-11-07, 070-11-09, and 070-11-10 for everyone’s tremendous efforts.

All are also authorized to place the attached logo on their website for the 2023
calendar year award.

All awards will be presented to your District Commodore in Orlando, FL at the 2024
NACON.

Bravo Zulu!
Thomas W. Bamford, ANACO-DVd
Deputy Assistant National Commodore — D&l
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary

“Enthusiasm, Encouragement, Empowerment”



